Rosenberg Corey

From: Jerry Gilmer <JGilmer@KBBH.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 11:59 AM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Support for SB 860

| am a Licensed Professional Counselor, and this morning in staffing several therapist said, "l would
recommend..." different types of services for their clients, but they have known several private insurance
companies to deny these types of services in the recent past. It is sad that the privately insured of this state
can not access the full range of behavioral health services those on OHP have. Why put all these services into
place within the state, if the services are not going be available to all? Therefore, | support SB 860 to help
better assure services to all Oregonians needing behavioral health care.



